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October 10, 2023 
 
 
Reconstruction of Camp Road 
 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula has retained a contractor, Keith Snyder 
Construction, to reconstruct Camp Road from Bruce Road 14 to the end.  The work will 
include tree trimming, culvert replacement, pulverization, and new asphalt paving.   
 
The reconstruction work is expected to commence the week of October 10, 2023 and 
run for approximately four-five weeks.   The road will be open to “local traffic only” for 
the duration of the construction period with the contractor aiming to keep one lane of 
traffic open with staff performing traffic control (flagging), alternating lanes of traffic.   
 
A plan is in place should emergency services need to access the closure area. 
 
To report a problem or for further information, please contact Town Hall at 519-534-
1400. 
  
Yours truly, 

 
Brianna Collins, P. Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
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